
Construction Update
•	 ROADWAY EXCAVATION and curb and gutter work related to the block wall work continues  
	 on Hamner Avenue near Citrus Street.

•	 SLOPE WORK continues on the west side of Hamner Avenue south of the bridge as crews build  
	 the new, three-lane southbound roadway. 

•	 CARPENTERS continue working on the bridge deck and iron workers are placing rebar for the  
	 support wall on the western span of the bridge structure.
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Crews continue work on the western span of the new bridge.

Carpenters and iron workers constructing the next segment of 
the new western bridge span. They are working to connect the 
bridge support abutment wall (left side) with the current bridge 
structure (right side).

Crews making progress and working towards the next concrete 
placement for the next segment of the new western bridge 
span. The top portion of the structure shows the current state 
of the bridge deck, the bottom section shows the current state 
of the “interior” or the stem and soffit of the bridge.


